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Building Updates - Progress continues to be made in the addition.   

 

Big Book Brag Board - Mrs. Hagen-Salm ran a promotion over deer hunting for students to 

take pictures of themselves reading in their tree stands.  She received 17 pictures with students 

doing everything from being in the tree stand, carving a turkey, milking cows, or snow blowing 

the driveway. 

 

Deserving Makeover - Mrs. Ladd was nominated for WEAU’s Deserving Makeover contest by 

her sister and was selected as a winner.  Mrs. Ladd had her makeover on Tuesday, November 

25 in Eau Claire and had a really nice story done on WEAU.  Here is the link: 

WEAU News Story 

 

FFA Fruit Sales - The FFA fruit orders were delivered and distributed on December 16th.  The 

fruit sales are a major fundraiser for our FFA.  The group sold about 450 boxes of fruit. 

 

Holiday Concert - The High School holiday concert was held Monday, December 15.  The 

concert was well attended and the students performed extremely well. 

 

Spirit of Christmas - The girls basketball team did their annual Spirit of Christmas drive, 

collecting monetary donations to provide presents for local children.  I have included a summary 

of the event from Tom Moon. 

 

Toys for Tots - Cheryl Hopkins and FBLA sponsored a Toys for Tots drive at the high school 

and middle school. 

 

ALICE Training - The three building principals, Mitch Breed and Michael Lynch attended a two 

day training on A.L.I.C.E. concepts.  The acronym stands for Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, 

and Evacuate and provides a framework for dealing with violent intruders in school.  The basic 

premise of the training was creating options to keep people safe if an event were to occur.   

 

Feed My Starving Children -   The event was very successful and the organization was 

grateful to the district for allowing the event to be hosted at the high school.  There was 

excellent cooperation from multiple groups to make this event happen. 

 

ASPIRE/ACT Testing - Individual student results from the fall ASPIRE testing have come back 

and were mailed home.  Students had individual conferences with their homeroom teachers 

about their results.  Planning has begun for the spring administering of the ACT and the 

ASPIRE tests. 

 

Upcoming Events -  

Monday January 5 - Boys Basketball vs. Unity @ 7:15 p.m. 

Thursday January 8 - Boys Basketball vs. Clayton @ 7:15 p.m. 

Friday January 9 - Girls Basketball vs. Clayton @ 7:15 p.m. 

Saturday January 3 - Alumni Basketball and Volleyball Tournament 

Thursday January 8 - Wrestling @ Bruce - 7 p.m. 

 

http://www.weau.com/hellowisconsin/headlines/Special-education-teacher-and-devoted-mom-receives-Deserving-Makeover-283828271.html

